Dear Ms. Miner,

I am writing to you regarding electrical work that has to be done at my property at 417 Washington Street in Norwich. The service cable to my property needs replacement and I am informed by the Department of Public Utilities that they request that I have the meter placed outside. I am informed by Christian Case, Assistant Building Inspector, that I need a COA from the Historic District Commission. I have printed a COA from the website and am enclosing a picture of it with this letter, along with pictures of the outside area. The area in question is on the left hand side of the house along the driveway.

Thank you, Karen Andrew 417 Washington Street Norwich, Ct. 06360

